
From: Thomas O'Sullivan 
Sent: Monday, 14 November 2016  
To: Brett Lee 
Subject: Pacific Pines - Thank you 
  
Brett, 
  
Personal note of thanks to you and the boys for the outstanding effort particularly over the last few 
weeks. I know the changes were coming thick and fast towards the end and it was due to your ‘we’ll 
get it sorted’ attitude that got us across the line on time. 
  
Can you please express my gratitude to Nathan, Ben, Darryl and the other boys whose names I didn’t 
get but were always most courteous, professional and cooperative.  A truly great team. 
  
Thanks again and look forward to seeing you on the next Coles property project. 
  
Regards, 
  

Tom O’Sullivan  
Development Manager | Coles Group Property Developments Limited 

 
 


